From: Ahron Lerman

Sent: Friday, December 21, 2018 8:54 AM

To: Woodbury, Catherine <cwoodbury@cambridgema.gov>

Cc: O'Riordan, Owen <ooriordan@cambridgema.gov>

Subject: Re: meeting reminder and other important information

Hi Catherine and Owen,

Great meeting last night - | really enjoy where this is going. As | mentioned, I’d like to pass on a link to a
YouTube video about the smallest national forest, in San Francisco’s Tenderloin district:
https://youtu.be/d8D7 QxHBxU.

Would you please forward to the rest of the group and the Reed-Hilderbrand team?

It's inspiring to think what Cambridge could dream up...
Thanks and happy holidays!

-Ahron



